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From: Cliff & Meleese Avery <avery(@carolina.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:34 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN3038-AC61

Once again the CFTC is trying to get rid of the retail forex traders.

We are doing just fine and don’t need your protection, as you all call it.

This is just another, in a long line of government interference in the lives of honest hard working
people.

We are full time forex traders and this is how we make our living.
Thank you,
Cliff & Meleese Avery

Mount Holly, NC
704-865-8791



